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30th March 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Staffing Change Y1EWRG 

I am writing to inform you, following a recent resignation, of a staffing change that will begin after 
the Easter Break. After many years at Spalding Parish working with a significant number of pupils 
and their families during this time, Rosie Goddard will sadly be leaving us at the end of Term 4.  
Having recently returned to school following her maternity leave Rosie has decided to take the opportunity 
to spend more time with her own family. We are really happy for her and wish her all the very best 
but know she will really be missed by all members of the Spalding Parish community.  
 

Having worked with Rosie for a number of years I know her to be a highly skilled, dedicated and positive 
member of staff. I would like to take this opportunity to thank her for all the support she has offered 
me, the staff team, Local Council and the many children and their families.  Indeed, this includes my 
own son who is now in his final year at secondary school.   
 

Following the children’s return to school on Wednesday 20th April the staffing in the class will be: 
Monday and Tuesday – Emily Wand 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday – Anthony Horton 
 

As you will be aware Anthony currently teaches the class on a Friday and, as such, the children know 
him and have already developed a good relationship with him. We feel therefore that this will ensure 
as smooth a transition as possible given the circumstances.  He is also an established member of the Year 
1 team with a secure knowledge of the curriculum and expectations.   
 

I am sure you will join me in taking this opportunity to wish Rosie all the very best for the future – 
Good Bye, Good Luck and God Bless!. As a valued member of the team she will always remain part of 
the Spalding Parish family.  I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued 
support.  If you do have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch via 
feedback@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk.   Have an enjoyable Easter Break and I look forward to welcoming 
pupils back to school on Wednesday 20th April.   
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 
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